
SAINT JOSEPH PARISH 
Celebrating 175 Years! 

 

6833 Four Mile Road 

Camp Springs, KY 41059 
 

Telephone: (859) 635-2491 

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org 
 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 10, 2022 
          

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM  

Daily Mass: 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday  

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin  

 

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on 

Wednesdays and concludes with Benediction at 

6:50 PM. 

 

Confession Schedule 

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM  

Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM  

Saturday 4:30 PM 

 

Mass Intentions 

 

09-Sat., 5 PM Elizabeth Schack 

10-Sun., 8 AM 
Intentions of Penny & 

Gerald Bezold 

10-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

11-Mon., 8 AM Leroy Kremer 

12-Tues., 8 AM Ray Ashcraft 

13-Wed., 7 PM Sandra Failor 

14-Thurs., 8 AM Mary & Dennis Yeager 

15-Fri., 8 AM Fr. John Noe 

16-Sat., 5 PM Alma & Amos Ruschman 

17-Sun., 8 AM Special Intention (LV) 

17-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

 

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or 

deceased, or for some other particular intention, 

contact the parish office. 

 

 

Administration and Staff 

 

Pastor 

Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V. 

Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 

Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500 

Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org 

 

Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary 

parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

 

Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director 

akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org 

 

Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director 

lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org 

 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday 

8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

 

Sunday Collection 

 

07-03-2022 $5,162.00 

 

Upcoming Events 

July 10 Roetting Baptism after 10 a.m. Mass 

July 17 Hug Baptism after 10 a.m. Mass 

July 21 St. Vincent de Paul Meeting 7 p.m. 

July 22 Mass of Thanksgiving at Cathedral 

at 12:00 p.m. 

July 23 & 24 ACUE Collection Weekend 

 

 



Parish News 

 

In the Gospel reading this Sunday, a scholar of the 

law asks Jesus what he must do in order to inherit 

eternal life.  We’re told that this man isn’t asking the 

question in good faith, but rather is trying to test 

Jesus.  Nevertheless, when the Lord turns the 

question back on the scholar, he answers correctly: 

“You shall love the Lord, your God, with all your 

heart, with all your being, with all your strength, and 

with all your mind, and your neighbor as yourself.”  

The Lord says, “Do this and you will live.” 

 

In a certain sense then, the moral life is very simple.  

As Moses says to the Israelites in the first reading, 

“For this command that I enjoin on you today is not 

too mysterious and remote for you. . . . No, it is 

something very near to you, already in your mouths 

and in your hearts; you have only to carry it out.”  

Indeed, there is no secret about what God asks of us.  

He calls us to love Him with all that we have and are; 

He calls us to love our neighbors as ourselves. 

 

As simple as that commandment is, we all know how 

much we struggle to live it out.  Sometimes we’re 

forgetful of God.  Sometimes we don’t make time for 

Him.  Sometimes we make other things the lords of 

our lives and give them the priority in our minds and 

hearts that should belong to Him.  And sometimes we 

regard our neighbors as inconveniences or even 

enemies when they don’t conform to our personal 

plans and preferences and opinions. 

 

And so, as always we look to the example of Christ, 

whose entire life is loving self-gift to the Father.  

Let’s ask Him to help us to offer our entire selves to 

God in love, without holding anything back, so that 

we may inherit eternal life and be united with Him 

forever. 

 

Fr. Stenger 

 

Church Cleaning  

Team Two: July 4 – July 17 

Team Three: July 18 – July 31 

Team One: August 1 – August 14 

Virtus: The July bulletin was posted on July 3rd 

and is due on August 2nd. Please contact Lauren 

if you have any questions. 

 

Pray for Those Who Protect Us 

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, E5 Staff 

Sgt. Nicholas Glossner, SPC Joel Schild, SRA Emily 

Wagner, Staff Sgt. Nicholas Wagner, I CL Petty 

Officer T.J. Waters.  Please pray for those who put 

themselves in harm’s way each day to protect us, 

including armed service personnel, police, and 

firefighters. 

 

Pray for the Sick and Homebound 

Chris Arlinghaus, Janet Arlinghaus, Brooke 

Barganier, Kim Brun, Bo Clark, Roy Carl, Doug and 

Ella Carmack, Judy Dornbusch, Kent Enzweiler, 

Jose Flores, Henry Glossner, Billy Guthier, Melrose 

Guthier, Blake Hegner, Nathan Hessman, Chandra 

Huff, Jimmy Jones, Shailynn Jones, Flo 

Kaffenberger, Garry Kaffenberger, Mary 

Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, Kelli Kramer, Ed 

Kremer, Jim Kremer, Iva Leick, Dick Mader, Wilma 

Maschinot, John Muench, Kairi Marie Mullins, 

Dominic Ramler, April Schack, Eddie Schack, 

Virginia Schadler, Dan Schalk, Casen Schrock, Jill 

Shaner, Vicki Steffen, Ella Stieby, Shirley Studer, 

Steve Tischner, Pauline Wade, Joe Whitford, 

Candice Yelton 

 

New Parishioners? 

Are you new to the parish?  Or have you been here 

for a while, but never got around to registering?  

Consider filling out one of the registration forms in 

the vestibule of the church, so that we have your 

contact information and that you receive offertory 

envelopes for tracking your contributions.  Please 

contact the parish office if you have any questions! 

 

St. Vincent de Paul 

Thanks to everyone who has come out to our 

meetings as we work to begin our parish’s St. 

Vincent de Paul ministry!  The next meeting will be 

Thursday, July 21, at 7:00 p.m. in the school.  Please 

stop out and join us as we work to extend Christ’s 

mercy and love to His people in need. 



Save the Date – Parish Picnic 

You might remember that last summer, since we 

were unable to have our festival, we had a small 

picnic for parishioners one Saturday evening.  That 

turned out to be a fun event, so even though the 

festival is back, we still want to do the picnic too!  

This is not a fundraiser—it’s just an opportunity for 

us to get together and enjoy each other’s company. 

 

This year’s picnic will be on Saturday, August 6, 

after the 5:00 p.m. Mass.  Once again, we’ll be 

providing hot dogs, hamburgers, and beverages and 

inviting parishioners to bring side dishes and 

desserts.  Please stay tuned for more information and 

sign-up sheets in the weeks ahead, but for now just 

save the date! 

 

Mass of Thanksgiving 

On Friday, July 22, Bishop Iffert will celebrate a 

Mass of Thanksgiving for the reversal of Roe v. 

Wade at the Cathedral in Covington at noon.  All are 

welcome to join us as we thank God for this victory 

and pray for His guidance and support as we continue 

working to build a culture of life in our country. 

 

Pre-K Substitutes Needed 

St. Joseph Camp Springs Pre-Kindergarten is 

looking for substitutes for the 2022-2023 school 

year.  We are looking for energetic people who have 

a love for working with children.  The ideal 

candidate will be self-motivated and flexible. 

Interested candidates should send a cover letter and 

resume with references to Lisa Roetting at 

LRoetting@Saint-Joseph-School.org 

 

2022 DPAA Update 

So far, our parish has raised $48,080.00 for the 2022 

Diocesan Parish Annual Appeal.  This puts us over 

our goal of $37,200.  Thank you for your incredibly 

generous response to this year’s appeal!  If you 

haven’t had a chance yet to make your gift or if you 

find yourself in a position to give more, there are 

DPAA envelopes in the vestibule of the church and a 

link for online giving on our parish website.  

Remember: 100% of the funds donated to the DPAA 

over our goal will be returned to the parish for us to 

put towards repairs to our parking lot and driveways. 

 

FORMED 

Our parish has a subscription to FORMED, an online 

platform for Catholic media, including video series, 

movies, audiobooks, e-books, podcasts, and even 

cartoons for kids!  You can access FORMED for free 

on your computer, your smartphone or tablet, and on 

your TV using a Roku or Apple TV. You just have 

to get on your computer and go to www.formed.org, 

then click “sign up,” and then enter our parish’s zip 

code (41059) and your name and email address. This 

resource is a great opportunity for us to deepen our 

knowledge and understanding of our rich Catholic 

faith. 

 

Looking Back at Over 175 Years! 

To commemorate over 175 years of being a parish, 

we will continue the weekly column from Chuck 

Taylor to “look back” at the rich history of our 

church community. 

1856: Georgius Petrus Blenke, son of Michael 

Blenke and Catherine Enzweiler, was baptized. 

Godparents- Mr. & Mrs. Peter Enzweiler 

1871: Adrianus Wagner and Angeline Steffen were 

married. Witnesses- Peter and Elizabeth Enzweiler 

1915: Henry Geismann died at age 84 from 

pneumonia  

1943: Robert Futscher died at age 1 

1954: James Rust and Catherine Crail were married. 

Witnesses- Paul Quitter and Jane Rust 

 

1860 First Communion Class 

 Petrus Gunkel, Barbara Konz, Maria Brill, George 

Colfield, Jacobus Trauth, Margarethia Coughlin, 

Johann Kremer, Carolus Orth, Maria Speier, 

Madelinia Reinbolt 

2016 Confirmation Class 

 Natalie Brown, Luke Combs, Nathan Hammann, 

Nicholas Watts, Blake Wolfzorn, Lauren Ritter 

 

Bishop Brossart High School News 
 

BBHS Mustang 101 

Reminder for Incoming Freshman that our Mustang 

101 program will be held at the school on July 26, 

mailto:LRoetting@Saint-Joseph-School.org
http://www.formed/


27, 28 (Tues-Thurs) from 9:00 - 11:30 am. We will 

also have a parent meeting on Thursday, July 28 at 

7:00 pm in the Munninghoff Family Performing Arts 

Center. 

 

Bishop Brossart Volleyball Tryouts 

Optional tryout- Thursday, July 14 4-6 pm 

Mandatory Day 1 Tryout -Friday, July 15- 7-9 am 

Mandatory Day 2 Tryout- Monday- July 18- 4-6 pm 

with a parent meeting immediately following 
 

Other News 

VIRTUS News 

Effective June 1st, 2022, the Selection.com 

background checks will be $50 and renewed every 5 

years. This means that anyone with a background 

check dated before 6/1/2017 will need to renew 

their background check to be compliant in 

VIRTUS. In addition, we will be renewing training 

for those who last attended training over five years 

ago. We want to ensure that all our faithful 

volunteers and employees in our diocese are 

educated with the most up to date information that 

we can provide in providing a Safe Environment for 

all. Please contact your parish Safe Environment 

coordinator with questions or concerns. 

 

2022 Wedding Anniversary Couples Vespers 

Celebration – New Date – Oct. 2, 2022 

Bishop Iffert will celebrate Vespers at the Cathedral 

in Covington to honor couples celebrating 

significant Wedding Anniversaries in 2022. Married 

couples celebrating their 1st, 25th, 50th, or 60+ 

Wedding Anniversary in 2022 are invited to a 

vespers celebration on Sunday, Oct. 2, 2022, at 3:00 

pm. Anniversary couples RSVP by July 20, 2022, at 

covdio.org/wedding-vespers/ or contact Lisa Taylor 

at 859-392-1533 to register. 

 

Job Opportunity 

Sacramental Prep/CCD Coordinator Position    St. 

Catherine of Siena Parish in Ft. Thomas is looking to 

fill this position for the 2022/2023 school year.  The 

Coordinator works in collaboration with the pastor 

and school personnel to run the sacramental (1st 

Reconciliation, 1st Holy Communion and 

Confirmation) and CCD programs.  This is primarily 

an administrative position, but the Coordinator 

should be able to step in for absent CCD 

teachers.  Must be available on Sunday mornings, a 

Catholic in good standing, detail-oriented, 

dependable, and good with people while also able to 

hold them to program parameters.  Must be Virtus-

certified.  Contact Fr. Stef Bankemper at 859 441-

1352 or church@stcatherineofsiena.org. 

 

Care Net’s Annual Golf “Fore” Fathers 

Get your foursome together and register for Care 

Net’s annual Golf “Fore” Fathers 

When: Friday, August 12. Lunch at noon; shotgun 

start at 1 p.m. 

Where: Aston Oaks Golf Club, North Bend, Ohio--

just across the river! 

What: 18 holes, cart and greens fees, snacks, lunch 

and dinner 

Cost: $150 per golfer after July 11. 

EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION ENDS JULY 

11. SAVE $100 PER FOURSOME! 

 

6th Annual Fly High Event 

Family and friends will be holding the 6th annual 

Fly High Event on Saturday, July 23, 2022, at Jolly 

Plumbing, 101 Beacon Drive in Wilder, KY from 7-

11 pm.  $20 entry and kids 12 and under are free: $5 

corn hole tournament.  Beer $2.00 and free soft 

drinks, appetizers, and desserts! Each year we hold 

this fundraiser to benefit the Mitch Kramer 

scholarship, and to aid St. Mary’s school in Mitch’s 

name. Please consider joining us!  If you would like 

to contribute in any way, you can contact Paige 

Kramer Schmidt (859-391-3487) or email 

FLYHIGHEVENT12@GMAIL.COM 

 

 

https://covdio.org/wedding-vespers/
mailto:church@stcatherineofsiena.org
mailto:FLYHIGHEVENT12@GMAIL.COM

